

## MATTHEW & SAVANNAH GARDNER

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

## Prayer Requests at a Glance

- 1 For us as we resume our traveling with a newborn.
- 2 For meetings to continue to get booked.
- 3 For Ali and Michelle to accept Christ as their Savior.
- 4 For the missionaries in Uganda as the lockdown and restrictions continue.





Dear Pastors and Friends,

It is our honor to introduce to you, Jedidiah Jay Gardner. He was born on July 2nd at 9:38pm weighing six pounds and seven ounces. We praise the Lord that Jed is completely healthy! Thank you for praying for Savannah, all of her complications have subsided, and she is doing well. We would also like to thank each and every one of you for your prayers and financial support. This month concluded the first year of our deputation. We get regular communication from so many of you telling us that you are praying for us, and that means the world to us. We would also like to praise the Lord that He has brought in 56% of the support we will need to minister in Uganda. Please be in prayer for us as we resume our deputation schedule; traveling with an infant is a whole new set of challenges for us. Having an infant has been a huge soul winning opportunity. So many people want to come up and meet Jedidiah, and then we get to either witness to them or give them a tract and invite them to church.

For the furtherance of the Gospel, Matthew and Savannah Gardner



